METHODIST CHILDREN'S VILLAGE 7915 HERLONG ROAD JACKSONVILLE, FL 32210 (904) 783-1681 villagechildcare@bellsouth.net

"For these are all our children....we will all profit by, or pay for whatever they become." James Baldwin

February 2, 2016

Jax Woodworkers Club c/o Reid Crawshaw

Dear Reid, Margaret and Very Special Friends,

Thank you all so much for again including Methodist Children's Village in your Annual Christmas Toy Give Away. Your kindness in donating over 150 beautiful hand-crafted wooden toys for the children is truly a blessing for the children, parents and our teachers.

The skills, creativity and your gift of time used in making these wonderful cars, trucks, airplanes, doll beds, puzzles and many other toys is gratefully appreciated. The toys provide many hours of enjoyment for our little ones.

Enclosed are some pictures of the children playing with the cars, and also a personal note of appreciation from one of our parents. God bless you and keep you in His care.

Sincerely,

Ginger I. Lee, M. Ed. Executive Director

Jeanne Welch Volunteer Coordinator

Methodist Children's Village has been serving the needs of children and families for over40 years. Its high-quality early childhood education programs are nationally recognized. Priority enrollment is given to children at-risk, those under the protective services of the courts, and to families in crisis.

Dear Reid and Jax Woodworkers Members,

Attached is a letter thanking you for your kindness for the wooden cars and toys received by Methodist Children's Village. Also attached are some pictures of the children playing with the cars and trucks. Thank you all again for the many, many toys you have made over the years.

Blessings, Jeanne Welch, Volunteer Coordinator Methodist Children's Village 783-1681





